
Wisconsin Horse Council D-5 meeting 

October 11, 2018 

Perkins, Tomah 

 

Present: Pat Jenkins, Deb Spencer, Linda Catherman, Pat McGowan, Mike McGowan, Cindi Kislia, Cindy 

Gagan 

Pat J made a motion to approve secretary report, Linda 2nd all approved. 

Treasury report the same 

Old Business: 

Mike will call Ron Miller to check on insurance for tack sale. Spaulding tack will set up a spot at the sale.  

We have had a few people call to reserve a spot.  

 Cindy G. mention inviting crafters also.  Deb will try to find any craft sites to stick the flyer on. 

Everything else is going along fine. 

New Business: 

Deb suggested doing a spring training show, a come as you are, where the judge will not only judge but 

also give pointers to each rider. Possibility to be held at Walnut acres indoor around the end of March. 

Deb will check on the arena.  Everyone to come up with some classes by next meeting. 

Mike suggested doing some clinics on trail riding, traveling with your horses, trucks and trailers, 

camping.  Everyone present tonight could give some kind of class with the experience we all have.  

 

Next meeting will be held at the tack sale November 3, 2018 

Linda made a motion to close the meeting Mike 2nd, all agreed. 

 

Respectively submitted 

Deb Spencer 

Secretary WHC D-5 


